
 

 

Bushmead Primary School 

Newsletter  

25th November 2022 

Our Value for November is RESPECT 
            Our well-being theme this half- term is Learning Something New 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a wonderful week of learning. Year 2 thoroughly enjoyed their trip to Shuttleworth, Yr 5 had a 
brilliant music workshop. Yr 1 & 2 children participated in the Sports Hall Athletics and Yr 5 & 6 boys took part in 
the ELF cup.  Which we won and will go to County Finals in January. Congratulations to all involved. 

Don’t forget you the FOBS Christmas Disco tickets, Thursday 1st December, are available 
via ParentMail.  The Christmas Shop will take place the week after. 

Thank you to our core group of amazing volunteers who keep these events going for 
your children. We really need more people to help. Please contact the school office or 
fobs@bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk  Thank you. 
 

We cannot agree leave. Attendance is essential, children are still recoverying from considerable diruption to 
their learning over the last few years. Whilst we appreciate that this makes holidays more expensive and many in 
our community have family’s oversees, there is clear guidance from the DfE on attendance, attendance matters to 
your child’s edcuation.   Our school target is 97% 
 

 
 

Thank you for your contributions we raised an amazing £746.95  
 

 
Old Bedford Road Entrance 
We are very aware that the path is narrow and bumpy.  It has been inspected by the LBC Health & Safety team, 
hence the signs to warn people of the cracks. It will be repaired when we have funding, in the meantime we have 
two choices first to keep the gate open and make everyone aware of the issues or close the gate for the foreseeable  
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future.  The problem with closing the gate is the extra congestion is will cause at the other two gates.  If you feel 
the path is not right for you, perhaps you have younger children or a buggy, please use either of 
the other gates for now.  Please do not walk up the grass verge as it is very muddy and a slip hazard too. Many 
thanks. 
 
Don’t forget The Miller Hub Library is open to children and parents on Tuesday and Wednesday 
after school.  You can simply go, choose books and read with your child. 

 
 
Recommended Books lists, for possible Christmas and birthday 
presents and trips to the library. 
 
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/our-
recommendations/100-best-books/ 
 
https://schoolreadinglist.co.uk/category/reading-lists-for-primary-school-
pupils/ 
 
https://www.lovereading4kids.co.uk/genre/pw/childrens-book-awards-
shortlists-and-winners 
 
Why reading is so important.  One of the least expected 
predictors of life success is one's reading ability in primary 
school. Reading with pleasure, and especially reading fiction, is far more 
important than we have ever imagined.  
 
KS2 SATS (Yr 6 only) 
An additional bank holiday in honour of the Coronation of His Majesty King 
Charles III will take place on Monday 8 May 2023. As this date had 
previously been announced as the first day of the 2023 key stage 2 (KS2) 
test week in England, a change to the KS2 test schedule next year will be 
necessary. Tests will take place on the 4 subsequent days, Tuesday – Friday. 

 
 
Upcoming dates. Please see our website calendar  
 

 Family Conversation for Parents and Carers Courses – ongoing on Tuesday mornings 

 Netball Fixture (selected teams) – Tuesday 29th November 

 Yr 5 & 6 Dodgeball (selected teams) – Wednesday 30th November 

 FOBS Christmas Disco – Thursday 1st December * 
 FOBS Christmas Shop – Week beginning 5th December 

 Reception Christmas Performance – Wednesday 14th (am) & Thursday 15th (pm) December 

 Last day of Term – Friday 16th December 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Joanne Travi  
Headteacher  
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Year 5 have been sketching still life pictures based on Hugo Cabret. 
 

 
  



 

Year 5 taught year 1 some playground games as part of anti-bullying week. 
 

 
  



 

Year 6 have been working extremely hard this week to create planets for their DT and science project which is 
based on space. Their learning objective was to explore layers, adhesives and materials for papier mache. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

 

 
A ParentMail was sent this week. If you have any questions, please contact our Welfare Officer. 

Please make sure we have your child’s updated Asthma Action Plan. Thank you. 
 
 

 



 

 



 

 
  



 

 
 
 
 

We are running a holiday club at Pirton Hill Primary School. We offer council funded sessions for free school meal children 
and children that fit the additional criteria (this includes young carers, SEND children etc.) and paying spaces at £18 for 
10am-2pm. 
 
Each school has a code to give to the families who are registered as in receipt of free school meals and a code for additional 
criteria children.  
 
Below is the link to the Active Luton page with more information on the HAF programme. 
https://www.activeluton.co.uk/energise-luton-holiday-camps 
 
Also a link to our website for more information about us. 
https://kidsdawntildusk.co.uk/ 
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